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                          09 October 2020 
 
 
Dear Dr. Ahmad, 
 
 On behalf of the Physics Without Frontiers Committee, I am pleased to inform you that 
you have been selected to participate in the PWF Project “Iraq – Advanced Quantum 
Mechanics University Course”, taking place from October 2020 to January 2021. 
 
 Within the framework of the above-mentioned project, you will be attending on line 
the ICTP Advanced Quantum Mechanics Course of the Diploma Programme in Condensed 
Matter Physics. You will also be granted access to the relevant course resources, so that the 
course may be taught to MSc level students at Salahaddin University. Strong students will be 
then encouraged to apply to the ICTP diploma programme.  
It is understood that all expenses that may be involved in the project above will be covered by 
your own sources.  

 At the end of the year, you should submit a report about the effectiveness of the 
training being delivered online. The document should be sent by e-mail to the Physics Without 
Frontiers Secretariat (pwf@ictp.it). 

 We look forward to hearing from you and please do not hesitate to contact us should 
you have any queries. 
 
 With best regards. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Bobby Acharya 
ICTP, Physics Without Frontiers Programme 
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